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Watch for Your 2014 

Bills  

2014 first quarter dues and first 

quarter MLS fees bills will be 

sent out the first week of       

December. Be sure to watch for 

your latest billing statement to 

be emailed to your inbox or sent 

to your mailbox (depending on 

your billing preferences). You 

can also log in here to see your 

latest statement and to pay your 

bill. 

 

Are you ready to get into the holiday spirit? Then donôt miss our next 

First Stop Tuesday event scheduled for Tuesday, December 3. Not only 

will you be able to fuel up on coffee and treats prior to heading out on 

tour, you will also get into the spirit of the holidays with this fun, season-

ally-themed event.  

Meet with your fellow SFAR members, network and get a sneak peak at 

the properties that are coming up on the dayôs tour. The event is being 

hosted by SFAR affiliate member Debra Speer with Property ID. 

Let us know you are coming by reserving your spot.  

RESERVE NOW 

Event Details: 

When:  Tuesday, December 3, 2013 

Where:  301 Grove Street, San Francisco, CA 94102 

Time: 8:00 - 8:45 a.m.  

 

                

Donôt Miss First Stop Tuesday on December 3 

The Holidays are Here. Save Money by 

Deferring Your Dues 

The holidays are right around the corner and SFAR knows that it can be a stressful 
time, especially where finances are concerned. That is why the Association offers a 
deferred payment plan for those members who request it. To take advantage of the 
plan, the Association must receive the completed request form no later than Tues-
day, December 31, 2013. 

Under the deferral plan, members agree to pay $339 to SFAR by Friday, January 
31, 2014, covering their dues obligation for CAR and NAR. The remaining balance 
must be paid by Friday, February 28, 2014. Please know that the deferral on-
ly applies to membership dues. Fourth quarter MLS fees must be paid in full on or 
by Tuesday, December 31, 2013. For additional information, please contact Nicole 
Christmas at: nicole@sfrealtors.com. 

Click here to download the Dues Deferral Request Form. Once completed, you may 
fax the completed form to: (415) 553-3968 or email it to: nicole@sfrealtors.com. 

https://mysfar.sfrealtors.com/
http://my.sfrealtors.com/monthly-calendar-calendar-menu/186-events-calendar-category/553-first-stop-tuesdays.html
http://my.sfrealtors.com/images/PDF/Membership_Application/Payment_Plan_Agreement_for_2014_Membership_Dues.pdf
mailto:nicole@sfrealtors.com
http://my.sfrealtors.com/images/PDF/Membership_Application/Payment_Plan_Agreement_for_2014_Membership_Dues.pdf
mailto:nicole@sfrealtors.com


 

SFAR News 

   Member Appreciation Day Highlights  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Put on Your Dancing Shoes and Join us at the 2014 Installation Celebration                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Get Involved With SFAR by Volunteering to Serve on a Committee 

SFAR is looking for volunteers to serve on its 13 committees. Click here to download the committee sign up sheet and to read about the various 
committees available to volunteer on in 2014. 

If you are interested in getting involved, please fill out and return the completed form no later than Wednesday, January 15, 2014 to: San Francis-
co Association of REALTORS, 301 Grove Street, San Francisco, California  94102, Attention:  Marivic Cuevas or fax it to (415) 553-3968 or          
email it to marivic@sfrealtors.com.   

SFARôs 2014 Installation Celebration takes place next week and there are 

still tickets available. SFAR invites you to put on your dancing shoes and 

join us as we dance into the new year at the Installation celebration.  

The event will honor the 2014 SFAR officers and directors, featuring dinner, 

dancing, music and entertainment, as well as comments from guest speak-

er and former San Francisco Mayor, Willie L. Brown, Jr. Bill Jansen  and 

Fiona Ma will serve as joint Master of Ceremonies for the evening. 

Donôt miss this event! Purchase your tickets now. 

In conjunction with the installation celebration, SFAR will be hosting a toy 

drive for Toys for Tots. Bring along your unwrapped toy to donate and be 

entered into a drawing to win fabulous prizes, including sports tickets and 

more!  

Donôt forget to bring your toy donations. 

The San Francisco Association of REALTORSÈ 2013 Member Appreciation Day 
was a huge success! SFAR would like to thank the more than 400 members who 
were in attendance as well as the 18 exhibitors, breakout session speakers and our 
2 keynote speakers, Stefan Swanepoel and Leslie Appleton-Young. 
 
Did you miss Leslie's 2014 Housing Market Forecast? Want to see it again? Simply 
click on the link above to view her presentation.  

Click here to visit our Facebook page and see photos from the event and, be sure 

to tag yourself and your colleagues. 

During Member Appreciation Day, we raised a total of $1,253 in cash donations for the San Francisco and Marin 

Food Banks and collected 144 pounds of donated food items. If you didnôt get a chance to donate, donôt worry, 

itôs not too late. SFAR will have a donation barrel in our office at 301 Grove Street until Wednesday, December 

18, 2013. Not going to be near the office? You can still help out by donating cash online hereðhttps://

holidaydrive.sffoodbank.org/team/sfar. For every $1 donated, three meals are distributed.  

http://my.sfrealtors.com/images/pdf/2014-committee-sign-up-form-101513.pdf
mailto:marivic@SFRealtors.com
http://dancewithus.eventbrite.com/
http://dancewithus.eventbrite.com/
http://bit.ly/18uBHzz
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.565182510220125.1073741828.152296118175435&type=1
https://holidaydrive.sffoodbank.org/team/sfar
https://holidaydrive.sffoodbank.org/team/sfar


 

SFARMLS 

Please Have Your Member Number Ready  

In an effort to better and more efficiently serve SFAR members, when you 
call into the SFARMLS Department, you will now be asked to please first 
provide us with your member number. 

Your member number is your six digit identification number unique to each 
member. It is the same number that you use to log into the SFARMLS. In 
some memberôs cases the six digit number may be preceded by the letters 
SF. 

By providing us with your member 
number first, we will be able to 
quickly access your account and 
help address your issue more 
efficiently.  In coordination with the 
change in phone greeting, we 
have also put in place a call track-
ing system that will help us better 
assist you with not only your initial 
inquiry, but any follow-up issues 
that may arise.  

The SFARMLS department appre-
ciates your help in providing us 
with your member number and 
looks forward to assisting you the 
next time you call in. 

     
Nevada County SSO Link is Now Available 

in the SFARMLS 
  

SFARMLS participants and subscribers now have full 
reciprocal access to the Nevada County MLS. The addi-
tion of the Nevada County Association of REALTORSÈ 
expands the network of MLSs which SFARMLS users are 
able to access to a total of 7 MLSs encompassing 22 

counties in California. 

 

Did you know that you can now access all of your real estate forms and con-

tracts directly from your iPad or other popular tablet devices such as the 

Xoom, PlayBook or any other Android-based tablet device? 

 

Instanet Solutions has announced the availability of a zero-footprint version of 

Instanet FormsÊ. 

 

ñAs more real estate professionals migrate to tablet technologies, we saw the 

need to empower our users to be able to work with their forms and contracts 

using tablet devices,ò stated Martin Scrocchi, President and CEO of Instanet 

Solutions. ñInstanet Forms was originally released in 1998 and was the first web-based contract and forms management service, and is 

now the first service of its kind to enable users to be truly mobile when it comes to managing their 

forms.ò 

 

The zero-footprint version of Instanet Forms is available to all existing Instanet Forms and Transac-

tionDeskÊ users at no additional cost. Users simply login to their existing TransactionDesk or Instanet 

Forms account through their tablet browser and they will automatically be able to access the new ver-

sion.  

Access Forms Through Your Tablet 

     
Join AREAA and Donate to Help       
Philippines Typhoon Victims 

  
AREAA Foundation has initiated a fundraiser for vic-
tims of the typhoon in the Philippines. The donations 
collected by AREAA will go to help rebuild the thou-

sands of lost homes.  

Click here to download a donation form 

http://my.sfrealtors.com/images/pdf/philippine%20Relief%20Donation%20Form.pdf


 

Legislative News 

News from City Hall 

Supervisor Scott Weiner Introduces Legislation to Build New In-Law Units in the Castro 

The Legislation: Supervisor Scott Weiner introduced legislation that would allow homeowners to con-

struct additional dwelling units within the existing envelope of their residential building, legalizing the 
construction of in-law units. The legislation only applies to buildings within the Castro District and Noe 

Valley neighborhoods and units that reside within buildings that were built pre-1979 and are under rent 

control. The legislation is currently being held in committee for 30 days before being heard again. 

REALTORÈ Impact: If the legislation passes, REALTORSÈ could discuss with homeowners or poten-
tial homeowners the possibility of building in-law units within their property, and the potential income that would come from renting that in-law 
unit.  The building must be within the Castro Street Neighborhood Commercial District or within 1,750 feet of district boundaries.   
 
Supervisor David Chiu Authors Legislation to Give Priority to Ellis Act Displaced Tenants 
 
The Legislation: Supervisor Chiu has authored legislation that would give Ellis Act Displaced Tenants higher preference when applying for 
assistance under all affordable housing programs administered or funded by the City. The legislation attempts to mitigate the impact of Ellis 
Act evictions on tenants. 
 
REALTORÈ Impact: The legislation has no significant impact on REALTORSÈ, as it only applies to rental properties that are under afforda-
ble housing programs funded or administered by the City. 

C.A.R. has been working with California Sen. Barbara Box-
er to protect distressed homeowners from debt relief in-
come tax associated with a short sale in California.  As part 
of this effort, Sen. Boxer requested the Internal Revenue 
Service (IRS) to provide guidance on whether mortgage 
debt forgiveness in a lender-approved short sale would be 
taxable income under federal law, given Californiaôs recent 
non-recourse laws for short sales, which were hard fought 
victories by C.A.R. 

The IRS has clarified in a letter that Californiaôs troubled 
homeowners who sell their homes in a short sale are not 
subject to federal income tax liability on ñphantom incomeò 
they never received.  The IRS recognizes that the debt 
written off in a short sale does not constitute recourse debt 
under California law, and thus does not create so-called 
ñcancellation of debtò income to the underwater home sell-
er for federal income tax purposes.  This clarification res-
cues tens of thousands of distressed home sellers from 
personal liability upon expiration of the Mortgage For-
giveness Debt Relief Act of 2007 on Dec. 31, 2013.   

C.A.R. is seeking a similar ruling from the California Fran-
chise Tax Board (FTB), which has been awaiting the IRS 
action; we anticipate the FTB will act promptly.  Short sales 
may raise other tax issues and, as always, you should ad-
vise your clients to speak with their tax professional regard-
ing the tax consequences of a short sale. 

C.A.R.ôs Legal Department has prepared a Realegal to 
further explain the IRSôs clarification. 

No Federal Debt Relief Income Tax 

for Short Sales 

https://www.propertyid.com/platinum/default.asp
http://www2.realtoractioncenter.com/site/R?i=8HdcVmc2btb1tLKyjhno7w

